GOVERNMENT OF INDIA
OFFICE OF THE COMMISSIONER OF CUSTOMS
CUSTOM HOUSE : NEW HARBOUR ESTATE : TUTICORIN
~Phone : 0461 - 2352655, 2352633 Fax : 0461 — 2352019

C.No.VIIl/48/76/2007- EDI Dated : 28.02.2008

FACILITY INTIMATION NO. 5 /2008

Sub : Budget 2008 - Filing of Bills of Entry — Reg.
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Custom House Agents, Importers and members of the trade are hereby
informed that consequent to the presentation of the Union Budget, 2008, receipt
of Bills of Entry through Service Centre at Custom House, Tuticorin and Tuticorin
ICD will be stopped at 18..00 Hrs on 29.02.2008. Submission of Bills of Entry
through ICEGATE will also be stopped at 1700 Hrs on 29.02.2008 (Friday), for the
purpose of updation of Tariff directories in the Indian Customs EDI Systems (ICES)

with Budget changes. All other service at ICEGATE will continue as usual.

Receipt of the Bills of Entry through the Service Centre and ICEGATE will
resume only after the updation of directories is completed and Custom House

Agents /Importers/trade will be informed about the same.
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Copy to the Technical Director, NIC, Custom House, Tuticorin

Copy to the Systems Analyst, NIC, ICD, Tuticorin

Copy submitted to the Chief Commissioner of Customs, (Prev), Chennai
Copy to the Tuticorin Port Trust, Tuticorin

Copy to CMC Service Centre, Custom House, Tuticorin.



